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GOD HAS BEEN SHOWING UP AND BLESSING OUR SOCKS OFF!!!!  
READ WHAT HE'S BEEN UP TO

Visit our Website and Read Our Blog

Christmas Gifts Gallore!!!

Thank you to the sponsors who sent
Christmas $$ for theirkids to enjoy
Christmas.  They lovedshopping for just
the right item.  You have BLESSED them.

Bicycles, Bicycles, Bicycles!!!  The kids
were blessed by 3 brand new bikesfor
Christmas!!   Thank you to a
generousdonor for the gift of cycling!!!

Shoes for everyone!!! Every child was
gifted a new pair of shoes by a “special”
friend fromCalifornia.  
 

STAFF REVIVED!

The staff was able to get away for three
daysand bask in the presence of the
Lord.  Wehave an incredible staff
working at ACV right now.  Please
continue to pray for spiritualwholeness
and strength as they tireless serve the
kids

THIS STAFF IS ANOINTED, GIFTED AND
CALLED BY GOD TO SERVE THE KIDS
AT ACV.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ObwzZwwQyz15dV_a--OAJ1Y0C2w_szsZPtj5otg4unlNqTS62fQO1gzx5j9y-DmeiCPWyShcLjFayMDUuu1ePtXVocBcmf2nWQCVzEsBtNIzByR2mKEp0ZRVL0SYSDHulloYVB34bFB3EGDU8FnU-VtliASs3pMsJqpq3ycAL3s=&c=&ch=


THEY NEED YOUR PRAYERS AS THEY
GIVE OF THEMSELVES TO THE
ORPHANED AND VULNERABLE
CHILDREN OF UGANDA.  

CELEBRATING SUCCESS

One of our ACV kids has made us
proud. AmonginEsther has
justgraduated with a certificate in
Early Childhood Development. 
Esther has already obtained a job as
a teacher, at Tendo Learning
Center.  Her future is bright!  
 

VISITS FROM OUR FRIENDS IN CALI

  We had a great timeof ministry with the team from The Bridge in Palm Springs,
California.   We were all astonished at all God did whilethey were here.  We saw
scores and scoresof kids get saved as they did five Children’s Ministry
outreaches from Bukerereto Iganga (out East).   They were also involved in many
other outreaches:  Marriage Conference, Pastor's Conference, and Community
Youth Outreach.  We also have to acknowledge that the kids at ACV are always
blessed by this team and we are verygrateful that they come and visit us.   Job
well done team!!!  You are welcome back to ACV anytime.  We are waiting for you.

Team arrives in Entebbe, Uganda 

The team being introduced at Agape Chapel at
a Sunday Morning service

Part of the team out for a morning run 

Addy playing with her new Ugandan friends 



A Bouncy House Fun Day for the kids at ACV 

Gloria and Ritah hanging with baby Adalin

 

Chelsie Balli chillin' with Shaggy 

OLD FAITHFUL IS AT HER END

 
 

      NEW VEHICLE TO COME!!!

We have been indesperate NEED for a
new vehicle.  Thecurrent van that is
used at ACV has been on it’s last leg
for quite sometime.  PRAISE THE LORD
that God has givenus the funds
through one of our dear supporters to
purchase a van.  Please be praying as
we will be going outlooking for the
right vehicle at the right price.  We
want to make a wise choice
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whenbuying.   And please be rejoicing
with usthat God has met this need. 
THANK YOUJESUS FOR YOUR
CONTINUAL PROVISION FOR US.

NEW AND EXCITING CHANGES
 EXCITING NEW THINGS ARE COMING TO AGAPE CHILDREN'S VILLAGE!!  PLEASE
BE IN PRAYER WITH US AS GOD REVEALS HIS NEW VISION FOR ACV.  WE WILL
BE UPDATING YOU IN THE NEAR FUTURE OF ALL THE CHANGES THAT WILL BE
HAPPENING.

PRAYER NEEDS!!
WE NEED GENERAL REPAIRS IN ALL OF THE HOUSES

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE P7, S4 AND S6 STUDENTS WHO ARE GOING TO BE
SITTING FOR THEIR NATIONAL EXAMS.  ALL P7, S4 AND S6 

FOR PHYSICAL STRENGTH FOR THE STAFF, UNITY AND EMOTIONAL HEALTH

MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS & UNIFORMS FOR THE KID'S CHOIR

BATHROOMS FOR THE HOUSES

DONORS & SPONSORS
 WE ARE VERY GRATEFUL FOR EVERY SHILLING THAT THE LORD PROVIDES TO
THIS MINISTRY.  WE DON'T TAKE FOR GRANTED THAT IT IS A SACRIFICE FOR
YOU TO GIVE TO THIS MINISTRY.  PLEASE BE REASSURED THAT WE USE ALL
MONIES DONATED, PRAYERFULLY AND WITH WISDOM FROM ABOVE.  

WE WOULD URGE YOU TO BECOME A MONTHLY DONOR TOWARD THIS
MINISTRY.   IT IS DOING A GREAT WORK IN THE LIVES OF THE VULNERABLE
CHILDREN OF UGANDA.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE TOWARD A SPECIAL
PROJECT, OR BECOME A MONTHLY SUPPORTER - YOU CAN GO TO OUR
WEBSITE BELOW.

DONATE HERE

Agape Children's Village
agapechildrensvillage.com

agapechildrensvillage@gmail.com
909.844.1886

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ObwzZwwQyz15dV_a--OAJ1Y0C2w_szsZPtj5otg4unlNqTS62fQO1susneyd_-s6qPPyRYzNyNXb2zjq5I2ooYdrFH78fvAatPfLTNKreh1vJzVTfk-iNE7Xbj4n0vYLnlSjBaVwhHQelR91So15-chNEj7cbTEorkHV2eVckHg=&c=&ch=
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